

Cornwall Partnership Board

Checking how the Board works now and in the future How to get involved

The Learning Disability Partnership Board



The Learning Disability Partnership Board agrees and checks that the changes and improvements around how policies and services affect people with learning disabilities in Cornwall.



You can find out more on the Board's web page and meeting notes here
The Partnership Board has been doing its work for a long time.

The Board members have decided they want to look at how the Board works to check it is up to date and can make a difference for people in Cornwall.



Learning Disability England are working with people, groups and organisations to agree how the Partnership Board could work in the future.



The plan is to make sure the Partnership Board can make a difference in the future.

This includes looking at how the Board works now, what is good, what could be better and how the Board fits into the bigger picture what else is happening in Cornwall.



Please join in and have your say.

Please get involved before 12th June

You can do this in several ways:



Run a session with your local group using the pack we have made to support this. You can find the pack here

https://www.learningdisabilityengland.org.uk/cornwall-learning-disability-partnership-board-review-2023/

Or Sam from Learning Disability England can send you a copy – samantha.clark@LDEngland.org.uk

OR



Come to an open meeting we are holding on line 11th May 1.30 – 3pm

Get in touch with Sam to book a place – Samantha.clark@LDEngland.org.uk

OR



Complete an online survey -

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/LDPBCornwall

The last day for all feedback is 12th June 2023



If you have any questions or queries, please get in touch with Sam Samantha.clark@LDEngland.org.uk

